November 29, 2016

Florida Atlantic University

Department of Exercise Science and Health Promotion
777 Glades Road, Field House 11-25C

Boca Raton, Florida 33431-0991

Dear Dr. Graves,

We have received your request in regards to the technology fee grant. As a University and Athletics
Department we pride ourselves on being able to support other departments and local community partners.
The FAU Athletics Department appreciates the research that the Exercise Science and Health Promotion
(ESHP) Department has done over the past four years with FAU student-athletes and would like to show
our support for a technology fee grant for the AlterG.

We know that this state-of-the-art equipment would not only benefit the ESHP Department research and
their students, but could also be used to help rehabilitate the FAU student-athletes. The information would
not only contribute to important research, but also gives us another component in assisting with the

student-athletes return to play.

As a department we are constantly looking for ways to enhance the student-athlete experience. FAU
Athletics would like to support the Exercise Science and Health Promotion (ESHP) Department’s
purchases of the latest advanced equipment, so additional assessment may be conducted and current

research continued.

If there is anything else that we can do to assist during this process, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your continued commitment and dedication to our student-athletes and research.

Sincerely,

e

Patrick Chun
Vice President and Director of Athletics
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